
 

- 57TH ANNUAL SNOWBALL DERBY TECH BULLETIN  - 

 

 

Following less than satisfactory tire performance during the season finale on September 28th, 
Five Flags Speedway, along with Hoosier Racing Tire, conducted a Tire Test on Tuesday, 
October 15th. With multiple combinations tested independently by two top tier teams, results 
yielded that the ST-1 left side tire, along with the ST-3 right side tire, will be the best tire 
combination for the upcoming Snowball Derby and Snowflake 100. This combination proved 
well for both short run speed and long run durability. This is also the same left / right combo 
that will be used at both the All American 400 in Nashville, and the Governor’s Cup at New 
Smyrna in the coming weeks. 
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